About this Site

Girl Scouts of Rhode Island, Inc. is grateful to the New Media Group, a student club at
Community College of Rhode Island (CCRI), for creating this website. Under the
leadership of Professor Sandra Luzzi Sneesby (whois also a Girl Scout troop leader?),
the New Media Group worked with us for more than a year on the concept, design and
launch, which took place in January 2011. The students spent countless volunteer hours
on this project, all while taking classes and working on other jobs! We would especially
like to thank Manny Rebello, Brendalee Peckham-Bell, Lydia Rogers, Caroline
Halliwell, and Irene Cicerone for so generously sharing their time, creativity and talent.
They acted like true professionals. The result is a wonderful new “face” for Girl Scouts of
Rhode Island, Inc. as we embark on our second century of Girl Scouting. Thank you, one
andall!
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